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Rep. Hebl Statement on the Passing of Justice Shirley Abrahamson 
 

(Sun Prairie) – Today, Representative Gary Hebl (D-Sun Prairie) made the following statement 

regarding the death of longtime Wisconsin Supreme Court Justice Shirley Abrahamson: 

 

I am devastated to learn of the passing of Shirley Abrahamson. She was a pioneer in the field of law in 

Wisconsin and, as an attorney myself, someone I looked up to and who inspired me. Her absence on the 

Wisconsin Supreme Court after 43 years of service was immeasurable; her death is heartbreaking.  

 

I will remember her as an incredible legal mind and an even nicer person. Though I mourn the loss of a 

friend, I know that her legacy will live on forever and that she will not soon be forgotten. 

  

END 

 


